
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Homestyle Salisbury Steak  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Still interested in joining Gurrie’s Speech Team? The Gurrie Speech Team will be 

meeting afterschool until 4 on Thursday and Friday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room. Whether 

you’ve attended before or haven’t decided to join yet, the meetings are open to all. You 

do not have to attend both meetings but are welcome to! If you want to join the Speech 

Team and can’t make the meetings, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible.  
 

2. The Anderson BOOK Fair is back and will begin on Thursday this week. The Fair will 

take place in the library and run through Wednesday, November 3rd.  Each ELA class will 

be visiting the fair to peruse books on Thursday and Friday this week. The Fair will be 

open during conferences on Monday and Wednesday. Encourage your parents to stop by 

when they are here. Remember Books make great presents  

 

3. The last day to sign up to participate in BATTLE of the BOOKS is this Friday October 

29th.  The google form sign up is located on the right-hand side of the library page. Be 

sure each member of your team has filled out the form. If you have any questions, see 

Mrs. Sutsser or Mr. B.  
 

4. Today is the last day to order either Padma Venkatraman books. See Mrs. Sutsser if you 

have any questions. 
 

 

 

   

   

 


